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Dear Satish,
 
I am writing this email with regards to Consultation Paper No. 03/2022-23 dated 24.05.2022 we received
yesterday. We had a quick review
of the document and respectfully we will have to reject the proposal to
revised Tariff for Cargo charges presented by M/s Mumbai Cargo Service Center Airport Private Limited at
Chhatrapati Shivaji Maharaj International Airport, Mumbai for the Third Control
Period (FY 2021-22 to FY
2025-26). We believe this increase is unjustified considering industry is still recovering from the Covid
impact which had a devastating effect on the entire Aviation industry. We understand MCSCAPL situation to
mitigate the rising
inflation, labour wages and higher operating costs. But, we also expect our valuable
business partners to understand that airlines like Emirates with core business activity is to provide
passenger service, is still reeling from the pandemic with low passenger
volumes and depleting yields.
 
Therefore, please treat this email as an acknowledgement to the notification sent and our brief response to
meet the submission deadline
which was at a very short notice. We shall submit a detailed written response
to you in early next week on an official letter.
 
I hope our valuable response and feedback will be considered.
 
Many Thanks.
Adeel Sheikh
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